UNIVERSITY OF MISSCURI-COLUMBIA

November 7, 1990

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION :  Document Control Desk

REFERENCE : Docket 50-186
University of Missouri Research Reactor (MURR)
License R-103

Dear Sir;

This letter is to document a 30-day extension in the required filing deadline for the
University of Missouri-Columbia written statement concerning the two notices of violation
contained in the October 10, 1990 Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Region 111
inspection report. Notification to MURR of this extension granted by Mr, R.C. Knop, Chief
of Branch 3 in the Region III Division of Reactor Projects, was made by Project Engineer
A. Dunlop on November 11, 1990.

Sincerely,

(/" 3. C. McKibben

Associate Director

cc:  NRC Region 11
J.8. Morris
Reactor Advisory Committee
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